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Dear parents/ carers,
It gives me great delight to be writing to you after 11 weeks of remote learning to inform you of the plans for a full school return on Monday 22nd March. School routines will be exactly the same as they were in Term 1. We will continue using our staggered drop off and pick up points, as well as staggered start and finish times. 

8:50am – 1:50pm 		P2, P4 and P6/7 (Thurs – Fri)
9am – 2pm 			P1, P3, P5 (Thurs – Fri) and P7 (Thurs – Fri)
8:50am – 2:20pm 		P6/7 (Mon – Wed)
9am – 2:30pm			P5 and P7 (Mon – Wed)

The menu for school dinners has been put online so please remember to check that out and book your child in for when you wish to avail of our canteen. Milk will be available after the Easter holidays. You will get a text message about this on Monday. The Department of Education have stated that there will not be Breakfast Club or Extended School facilities until further notice. 
School will finish at 12 noon on Friday 26th March for P2, P4 and P6/7 pupils and at 12:10pm for P1,P3,P5 and P7 pupils for the Easter holidays. Dinners will be served on this day.  We will then all return for Summer Term on 12th April. 
As we ease out of Lockdown, and return to a full school compliment, staff and children will be adhering closely to PHA guidance regarding Covid-19. Staff will be wearing masks as they move around the building, and come to the school gates. Staff and children will wash and sanitise their hands several times throughout the school day. I want to keep our school Covid free. This also requires your support. Please wear a mask when coming to school. Only come at the correct drop off, or pick up time, and please do not hang around at the gates once children have entered school. 

See you all on Monday morning 

Miss McClean
Acting Principal
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